
 

 

Chanakya National Law University, Patna 

Date : 06.11.2023 

NOTICE  FOR  WINTER  INTERNSHIP 

 

Call for Application from CNLU students for winter internship 

All the students who are pursuing U.G./P.G. Courses from Chanakya National Law 

University, Patna are hereby informed that University calls for application for performing 

legal works of the Department of Bihar Government during winter internship of our 

University (From 3rd week of November to December, 2023). 

Those candidates who are interested in joining the same are requested to fill-in 

their details through the following Google Form Link latest by Wednesday, the                

08th November, 2023 : 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdd1znNce3VK3DsO3onVrgXHb6MXxx
7W6o1wjN7s--AgCm2UA/viewform?usp=pp_url 

The received applications would be sent to the Advocate General, Bihar for further 
course of action.  

The shortlisted candidates will be intimated regarding future course of action 

through emails when informed by the competent authority. 

 

Note : CNLU is just a facilitator, we are not involved in the selection process. 

Please visit our University website https://cnlu.ac.in/career-development-cell/ regularly for 

any update in this regard. 

 

By the order of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, CNLU, Patna. 

Sd/- 

Prof. (Dr.) S. P. Singh 

Registrar 

CNLU, Patna 
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